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Thursday October 20th 2016


Attendance:	Dr. Eilis Humphreys, Ms Ciara Hennigan, Mr. Austin Lennon, Mr. Colm Moore, Mr. Pat O’Riordan, Ms Samantha Watters, Ms Colette Gallagher, Sr. Carmel Gallagher IBVM, Mr. Robert Dunne.

The meeting opened with a short reflection written by students for the Opening of the Academic Year Mass.

1. The Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

2.	Correspondence:
The Board noted a letter of thanks received from the Dublin Fleadh Ceoil Committee for the use of the school premises in May 2016.

3.	Industrial Action:
The Board considered the implications of the proposed withdrawal of Supervision and Substitution by ASTI membership and will be unable to reopen after the mid-term break, on health and safety grounds should the industrial action go ahead.

4.	Finance:
· The Board analysed the costs of water and approved a proposal to engage a firm of consultants to survey and advise.
· The Board approved expenditure on a sprung floor in the dance studio and on replacement of the flooring on the Spiral staircase and link corridor.

5.	Principal’s Report:
A copy of the Principal’s Report was circulated to members.  The following items were highlighted:

· Appointment of new staff
· Staff Inservice
· An evaluation of the SSE Literacy Targets
· A report on Garda Vetting
· The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors
· The “Well Read” Award

6.	The Board reviewed the Anti-Bullying Policy and conducted the annual review of the Child Protection Policy.  Confirmation will be forwarded to the Chairperson of the Parents’ Association of the completion of this work.

